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To:

Parents of the Students of

‘Strong Morals High School’

New York, NY -45263

Dear Parents and Friends,

As you all are aware of the school’s annul event held every November and purpose of this event is to help the underprivileged children who live on the streets and orphanages. 
However, this year we have decided to utilize the funds collected from this annual fair for the welfare of children whose parents are suffering from leprosy. Your participation will make this event successful. We want to tell you that participants can donate cash and other useful daily use items for these children.

We hope that you will show your support this time too like in the past.

We heartily invite you all at this event. We look forward for your arrival at the venue

Sincerely,

Dania Shields (Principal)

Strong Morals High School
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